

Coates Primary School



Coates Primary School The Fold Coates Peterborough Cambs PE7 2BP Headteacher: Mrs L Boucher

Tel: 01733 840527

Fax: 01733 840322

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk

Website: www.coatesprimaryschoolinfo

6th September 2019,

Dear Parents/Carers,

During May 2020, Year 6 will be completing their SATs tests. These are national tests carried out throughout the country.

In order to provide you with some more information about what they will involve, we are holding an assessment meeting on Friday the Lth October. We will share the end of year English and maths expectations with you and share some examples of previous test papers. We will also discuss with you how the Year 6 team are preparing the children within class, and how you can support your child at home. The meeting will take place in the Kingfishers classroom at 3.20pm. If you are able to attend then please return the attached slip by Friday the 27^{th} September.

Many thanks,

Mrs A. Saberton-Kitch

Deputy Head, SENCo

I/ we will be attending the SATs meeting on Friday 4^{th} October at 3.20pm.

Name of child_____

Signed_____





